
EAST MOUNTAIN NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION

Minutes for September 21, 2022

Attendees:  26

The meeting was called to order at 7:08 PM by Bob Perigard (filling in for 
President Mike Ptak). He then led the membership in the Pledge of 
Allegiance, followed by a moment of silence for our departed neighbors.

Sarah Carabetta for the Acts4Ministry spoke about her oganization. There 
are so many people in need of help. They are looking for donations to help 
these people. It is not a federally funded organization and relies on 
donations. The basic needs items are needed for these people who have 
almost nothing. They are located  on Thomaston Ave. here in Waterbury. 
The number is 203-574-2287. Please consider donating your unused new or 
slightly used clothes or furniture or personal items. They will pick up any 
donations.

Officer Mike Digiovancarlo gave an update about issues going on. There is 
an increase in the amount of vehicles being stolen and car break-ins 
throughout the city. Be extra careful of your surroundings. And make sure to
lock you car when getting gas!

Secretary report is on line.
Treasury report was given.

Mike Stere reported that Brian Michaud will receive the Good Neighbor 
award at the award ceremony on October 20, 2022, at the Bella Vista.
Also, this Saturday, September 24th, from 9AM to 1PM, there will be an 
electronic collection at the Sears parking lot.

If any of the flags in our neighborhood are damaged and need to be replaced,
please notify one of the East Mt. officers.

Renovation on the East Mt. Golf Course will begin soon. We may not be 
able to have the tree lighting ceremony.

Meeting was adjourned at 7:40 pm


